
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,, 
  

 In our recent certificate assemblies, we said well done to the following children, for making the extra 
effort to impress with their work, or their behaviour and attitude. Well done to all of you. 
 

Class 1 

Excellent Early Learners 
Lanai, Shaan, Reejh and Milli 

Class 2 

Wonderful Work: Haadi 
 Brilliant Behaviour: Jason 

Class 3 

Wonderful Work: Joshua, Sophie and Rory 
Brilliant Behaviour: Joshua, Sophie and Seif 

Class 4 

Wonderful Work: Year 6, Aryana and Maryam 
Brilliant Behaviour: Emily C and  Edwin 

 
Sports Day 
 I would like to thank all the families who joined us for Sports 
Day this week. The rain held off and we had pretty much perfect 
weather. The children were amazing helping each other, encouraging 
their friends and teams and just having fun. This was great to see and I 
hope you enjoyed it as much as the children.  
 If you would like to see photos of the day I have posted some 
on the gallery page of the school website. 
www.harewood.leeds.sch.uk/gallery/ 
 
Summer Fair 
 Please join us on Friday the 27th of June from 3:15pm to enjoy a fun afternoon with family and 
friends. We will have games, bouncy castle, giant slide, tombolas, penalty shootout, tattoos, BBQ and 
bar. Tickets will be available from next week, please book your place on the PTA website www.pta-
events.co.uk/harewoodpta/ 
 We are now collecting items for the Teddy and Bric-a-Brac tombola! Please donate unwanted 
teddies, toys or games (clean and in good condition). Donations can be left with class teachers or at the 
School office. Many thanks!!! 
 For this event we also need a small army of volunteers, please let us know if you can help with 
games, bar and refreshments, raffle ticket sale, gate and token sale, and also anyone available to help set 
up and tidy up at the end (help setting up gazebos in the morning is highly appreciated).  
 Thank you – The PTA. 

http://www.harewood.leeds.sch.uk/gallery/
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/


 

 

 
Class Photos 
 Next Wednesday is class photos day. During the morning the photographer will take both year group and 
whole class photographs. As per Mrs Flowerdew’s previous communications with families, these will be available 
to access and purchase soon afterwards. 
 Please can you ensure that your child attends school in smart, full uniform on Wednesday. The Year 6 
children should attend in full uniform but also bring their leavers hoodies as we will be taking additional leavers 
group shots for them once the class photographs are complete. 
 
Job Vacancies 
 Due to the retirement of Mrs Minshull at the end of last term, we are currently advertising for part time 
support assistant to replace some of her duties in school. Full details and information can be found at 
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/teaching-assistant-e7646-harewood-ce-primary-school . 
 We also have a full time position for a 1:1 support assistant from September 2025 to cover Miss 
Longthorn’s maternity leave. The advert for this position will go live at the start of next week, with a closing date of 
29th June.  
 If you know of anyone who might be interested in either of these positions, please pass this on to them.  
  

Lost Property 
 We currently have a lot of lost property in school. We have 4 boxes of hoodies, jumpers, drinks 
bottles, snack tubs and many other items, none of which are named in a way which can identify the 
owner. If your child has lost something, feel free to come and have a look. It is a shame for so much good 
quality clothing to be sat unclaimed. 
 In the next few days we are going to put a table of lost property out at the end of the school day. 
Please try to identify any items which belong to your child. Those items left which are unclaimed will be 
passed onto the PTA for their pre-loved shop. 
 To help us reduce our lost property, please name items clearly and keep checking as names do 
wash out with regular washing. 
 
SEND Parent Pop In - Wednesday 18th June 1:30pm-3pm 
 Mrs Dodd will be available to meet and chat with parents regarding any concerns that you may 
have about your child.  This can be a catch-up for children with identified additional needs or an 
opportunity for you to discuss concerns that you might have.   
 Please email Mrs Dodd: g.dodd@harewood.leeds.sch.uk to either book a face-to-face meeting or 
a phone call appointment.  
 
 

 
 
Wellbeing Quote for the Month 
 
This half term our Collective Worship theme is Respect. Our quote this 
month helps us to think about listening to each other and learning from 
this. In our collective worships, we will also be thinking about themes 
like valuing differences, special places, other opinions and celebrating 
why it is good to be different. 
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Collective Worship Music for the week - Big Family of God – Nick and Becky Drake 
 This week’s song is called ‘Big Family of God’ by Nick and Becky Drake. The lyrics for ‘Big Family of 
God’ remind us how we are all unique.  We all look different and we all like different things.  This is what 
makes us all so special.  No matter how different we all are, God loves each of us in a special way.  We 
are all part of the ‘Big Family of God’. 
 This week we are thinking about valuing our differences.  When we pull together with all our 
differences, we can be even stronger than by ourselves.  We can make change happen in the world, in a 
small way but sometimes in a really big way.  Think about all the different people that work together to 
bring about climate change policies or the different people you need to be able to put on a theatre show.  
If we look at our school family, we can see all our differences make us stronger together.   
 
Here is the YouTube link for the song: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UEvJzOxm6zs 
 
Dates for the Spring Term 
 

Date Event 

16th and 17th June Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Wednesday 18th June Class Photos 

Tuesday 24th June Class 2 Trip – Tropical World 

Friday 27th June PTA Summer Fair 

Friday 4th July Class 1 Harewood Trip 

Monday 7th July Class 4 Harewood Trip 

Wednesday 9th July Class 4 Italian Day Performances (2pm and 6pm) 
Please note the change of date 

Thursday 10th July Summer Concert 1.20pm start 

Friday 11th July Class 3 Harewood Trip 

Monday 14th July School Council After School Event 

Friday 18th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Time TBC) 

Friday 18th July Final day of the Summer Term 

Wednesday 3rd September Children return for the Autumn Term 

Additional dates will be added once confirmed 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Mr Ratcliffe 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UEvJzOxm6zs

